
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn 3 

Friday 2nd October 2015 

Dear Parents, 

Year five had an interesting morning out at 

Radbrooke Hall  on Thursday for a tour of the 

IT department. Next week Year four will be 

visiting Tatton Park for a Tudor  

Experience day. 

 

Parent Consultations will be held during the 

week commencing 19th October 2015. You will 

find the dates for your child/children's class 

on the school calendar on the website. You will 

b o o k  y o u r  a p p o i n t m e n t  u s i n g  

Parentmail appointment booking system. The 

appointment booking system will go live on 

Thursday 8th October. Appointments will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis. 

You will be automatically alerted about the 

forthcoming event, log onto Parentmail and  

select the teachers you want to see, and the 

times they want to see them. 

Please be respectful to our neighbours when 

parking to pick up your child/children from 

school. The Bear’s Head has generously said 

that you can all park on their car park.  If 

there are no safe parking spaces please use 

this facility to park safely and walk round to 

the school. 

 

Please DO NOT cross the car park 

at the beginning and the end of the 

school day. Follow the feet on the path. It is 

for the safety of you and your  

children. 

Reception Open Morning. 

On Wednesday 14th October we will be  

holding an open morning for the parents of 

children starting school in September 2016. 

You are welcome to drop in and spend some 

time in the classroom any time between 9am 

and 12am. Please feel free to invite family and 

friends who have children starting school next 

year. 

 

Cross Country Results 

After 3 weeks of competition and over 30 

children from Brereton taking part  (too many 

to mention by name but you know who you are!) 

the cross country tournament has been a 

great success. A special mention to the Year 

3/4 girls who won the overall tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Dates for your diary: 

School Disco - 9th October  

Bonfire Night - 6th November  

Christmas Fair - 27th November. 

If you able to help out with any of the events, 

please contact Emma Buckley who will be  

putting rotas in place. Emma can be contacted 

via the PTA Facebook page or find her in the 

school playground at collection time. 

Facebook page is BRERETON PRIMARY  

SCHOOL - PTA. 

 

School Photographs 

Please return your order forms and payment 

for your school photographs by 

Wednesday 7th October. Any 

sent after this date will incur a 

late payment charge. 
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